
Notes from Iver village Hall Management Committee  
Held on 03/06/2024 

 
A big win for the hall is they have settled an outstanding debt with Buckinghamshire 
Council regarding utilities bills, this related to the amount owed after the new junior 
school change of management. 
 
Lilliput Nursery are running a summer club, meaning extra revenue for the hall. 
 
A lot of the regular compliance inspections and checks are ongoing, including fire 
doors, emergency lighting and PAT testing. 
 
Full treasurer’s report will be available in the meeting minutes. 
 
Full lettings secretary's report will be available in the meeting minutes. 
 
All policies and statements of the village hall need to be reviewed.  
 
Discussed having a stall for picnic in the park. 
 
A new street trader policy is being discussed which Cllr Wendy Mathews made the 
committee aware of that if passed would affect the village hall. 
 
Discussion on a memorial for Mary Clarke who recently passed away and whose 
dedication for many years to the hall will be sorely missed. 
 


